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Reminder Regarding Prior Authorization Continued Stay or 
Additional Service Requests  
The following reminder will assist providers in updating online prior authorization (PA) requests.  When updating an 
existing PA for continued stay requests or additional services, make sure to click “Add” or “Add Service” to save the 
new service line to the PA.  If you do not click “Add” or “Add Service” prior to resubmitting the PA, then the service 
information will not be saved and the new service line will not be submitted.   

The three examples below show inpatient, outpatient and ancillary authorization type requests and the location of 
the “Add”/”Add Service” buttons.  

Example 1 shows an inpatient authorization: 

 
Example 2 shows an outpatient authorization: 
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Example 3 shows an ancillary authorization: 

 
 


